
On December 6, 2017, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued Security 
Advisory (SA) 2017-12, “Reported Cyber Security Threat Against U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission Licensees' Business Networks”, to all affected Non-Power Reactors, Fuel Cycle 
Facilities, Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installations, Part 37 and Part 30 licensees.  Note 
that the SA contains cyber security information and is designated “Official Use Only – Security-
Related Information.”  Therefore, the referenced SA is being withheld from public disclosure in 
accordance with NRC Sensitive Unclassified Non-Safeguards Information (SUNSI) handling 
requirements. 
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